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MINUTES OF THE ANTRIM TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

WORK-SESSION (ROAD INSPECTION)

Saturday, January 26, 2008

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors road inspection began at 7:45 A.M. Present were 
Supervisors Vice-Chairman Fred Young, III; James Byers, Sam Miller, and Rick Baer; Chairman Curtis
Myers was unable to attend; Roadmaster Paul Barnett and Manager Ben Thomas, Jr. 

Visitor: Sid Witmer 

Roadmaster Barnett advised the following road listing was given to him by Supervisors as suggested at 
the January 22, 2008 Regular Meeting (not in prioritized order): Shinham Road, Talhelm Road, Strite 
Road, Maryland Line Road, Hykes Road, Filer Road, Grant Shook Road, McDowell Road, and Ridge 
Road. 

All in attendance then proceeded to Talhelm and Strite Roads then to McDowell Road. The consensus 
with Talhelm Road, north of Strite Road to Marion Road, is to reclaim and pave with FB Modified 
material to a width of 20 feet. The consensus with Strite Road is to reclaim and pave with FB Modified 
material to a width of 18 feet. The consensus with McDowell Road is to reclaim between Leitersburg 
Road and Hollowell Church Road to a width of 20 feet; Widen the section between Wingerton Road 
and the Washington Township line to 20 feet; The entire McDowell Road would then be paved with FB
Modified material. Prior to reclaiming, core boring samples or test digs would be performed to 
determine sub-base material and stone quantities needed to re-build the sub-base. Since this work 
would take the entire construction season to prepare, Supervisors agreed not to review any more roads. 

The road inspection was completed at 9:16 A.M.

Respectfully submitted, 

By: _________________________ 

Manager
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